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Colorado Issues Temporary Emergency Rule Requiring Paid Sick
Leave Amid Coronavirus
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As a result of the Governor’s March 10, 2020 State of Disaster Emergency declaration, the Colorado

Department of Labor and Employment is requiring many employers in the state to immediately

provide paid sick leave to certain workers as a response to the COVID-19 coronavirus outbreak. In an

article published in SHRM, Kristin White explains which employers in the state are affected by the

emergency regulation, and she describes the requirements these employers will now face.

To read the article, visit SHRM (subscription required).
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